
 March 2022 Newsletter 

 MARCH DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 Feb 28-Mar 4  Letter P,  SKATING - Bring Helmet, Snowpants, Mittens, Skates 
 March 7 - 11  Letter B,  SKATING 
 March 14-18  Letter R, All about Opposites 
 March 17  St Patrick’s Day -  Wear Green 
 March 21-25  Letter K, All About Spring 
 March 28 - Apr 1  Letter A, Down on the Farm 
 March 29-30  SPECIAL SURPRISE PRESENTATION 

 REGISTRATION 2021 / 2022: 

 Thank you to everyone who emailed to support the Preschool at registration night for the 2022 / 
 2023 year. We had a very successful night and are looking forward to seeing familiar and new faces 
 in September. 

 Thank you to the parents who volunteered to become part of the Executive Board. We are excited 
 to work with you for the upcoming year, and couldn’t do this without you. 

 PURDYS FUNDRAISER 
 This Fundraiser will run so we can have orders ready before EASTER!! PLease keep an eye on your 

 childs cubby for all the information in the coming weeks! Contact  brittanyturuk@gmail.com  with any 
 questions! Support the preschool and enjoy some amazing treats. 

 REMINDERS: 

 ✓  If you would like to volunteer in the classroom,  you must have a police background check  completed. 
 Email  info@induspreschool.com  to get started. (If Covid Permits) 
 ✓  Please ensure that all mitts, hats, boots and other  personal belongings are labelled with your  child’s 
 name so that they can be returned to you if lost. 
 ✓  Don’t forget to check the class calendar at  www.induspreschool.com  to see what the  children are up to, 
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 and what you need to bring to class. 
 ✓  As the weather warms up, the children will be going  outside more regularly. Please send  them to school 
 with weather appropriate clothing and a spare outfit in their backpack. 
 ✓  Please continue to check the lost and found box,  located in the Preschool lobby, on a regular  basis. 


